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PROSPECTS

Following the business restructuring of the Group in previous years, the
Company has successfully diversified its scope of business to high technology
and related businesses. The Company has recently sought its shareholders’
approval on the change of name to “eCyberChina Holdings Limited” at the
extraordinary general meeting held on 29 March 2001. The implicit image
under the new name of the Company is to directly reflect the core business to
be pursued by the Company in future.

With the imminent entry of the PRC to the World Trade Organisation (WTO),
the Company is optimistic that its business strategy and investments in hi-
tech area in the PRC will provide solid income to the Group. The Directors
continue to vigorously identify further potential hi-tech projects in the PRC
and also in the Asia Pacific region.


